
                                    Kaua‘i Island Intergroup Minutes 

                                                  Meeting of May 7, 2011 

 

Meeting was called to order at 9:35 AM by Lu, Chair.  

Report from non-member Al-Anon IR, Marilyn, who brought pink Al-Anon 

schedules for distribution. She also announced a new Al-Anon meeting on 

Tuesdays at the All Saints Church at noon in the yellow building.  

The final revised wording for the Intergroup By-Laws were read to the group and 

accepted as read. A motion that we not get into revising the By-Laws today 

passed. See attached copy. 

After brief discussion, the motion that Intergroup pay for the Founders Day 

celebration on June 10 passed. The amount was $154.00. 

A motion to extend the monthly Intergroup meeting from one hour to 1 ½ hrs. 

was defeated. 

Mike C. suggested that we leave a discussion of the finance section 5 until a 

future meeting. There was a general nodding agreement. 

REPORTS: 

New A.A. schedules were brought to be distributed to the groups by Tommy. 

There was some discussion of new meetings and meetings that have gone dark, 

but the schedules were gratefully accepted. 

Mark brought a literature report – see attached report. 

Mike C. passed out a Treasurer’s Report – see attached report. He also suggested 

that there may be a way to lessen the cost of publishing the Garden Island 

Sobriety by lessening the number of pages needed.  

There was a discussion of details about the upcoming Roundup on June 3, 4, & 5. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:50 AM. 


